
March 5, 2024 

 

Dear Council Members: 

I am writing to convey my support for proposed legislation, Bill 3-24,  to reduce 

operating hours for hookah lounges, vape shops, smoke shops and related businesses.  I have 

lived in Silver Spring for the past 39 years, and the area has become increasingly unsafe, 

especially during the overnight hours.   This measure will help to address this issue and I urge 

you to pass it as soon as possible. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Greg Silsbee 


